

Are you Interested in Getting Involved?

We want to implement an Early Intervention Reading Tutoring Program.

In order to do so, we NEED volunteers!!

You may want to consider volunteering as a reading tutor.

- \* We need committed volunteers 2-3 times a week for 30-45 minutes for the whole year.
- \* Interested tutors will be trained.
- \* Tutor during the school day.

If you are interested, please contact Mrs. Holly at <a href="mailto:nancy.holly@dvusd.org">nancy.holly@dvusd.org</a> or call (623) 376-4145, with the following information by September 26, 2015:

\* Your name and contact information (email or phone number)